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45th Roche de Boeuf Festival

Thank you to  all  of  our  volunteers,  sponsors,  and committee 
chairs that helped make this event a success!  This event cannot 
happen without the help and support from all of our members.  
We had a great day filled with vendors, crafts, artists and food.  
Our  parade  reached  an  all-time  high  of  over  60  units 
participating!  The car show had an amazing turnout that flowed 
into the surrounding streets of the festival.

Planning for next year will begin soon.  Mark your calendar now 
for Saturday, September 28th, 2019!
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Upcoming 
Events: 

October 16 - Chamber 
luncheon at Browning 
Masonic Temple with 
guest speaker Coach 
Kowalczyk from UT from 
11:30 to 1:00 p.m. 

October 25 - Downtown 
Waterville Boo-To-Do 
from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

November 21 - Annual 
Membership Luncheon at 
Fallen Timbers Fairways 
from 11:30 to 1:00 p.m. 

December 1 - Light Up 
Waterville (information 
coming soon!) 

December 18 - Chamber 
Luncheon at Shawn’s Irish 
Tavern from 11:30 to 1:00 
p.m. 

WATERVILLE AREA 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

122 Farnsworth Road
PO Box 74

Waterville, Ohio 43566

Phone: 419-878-5188
Fax: 419-878-5199

Email: 
admin@watervillechamber.com
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Board of Directors Nominations 
We are quickly approaching the end of 2018 and with that, 
comes  the  time  for  Board  of  Directors  and  Officers 
nominations.  The nomination forms were emailed out last 
week to members and are due back on Friday, October 5th.  
If  you  d id  not  rece ive  the  form,  p lea se  emai l 
joanna@watervillechamber.com. 

Welcome Our New Part Time Assistant
Please  welcome  JoAnna  Nofziger  as  the  new  part  time 
assistant  for  the Waterville  Area Chamber of  Commerce.  
JoAnna will be an asset to the Chamber with her previous 
experience in marketing and event planning.

Downtown Waterville Boo-To-Do
Waterville  businesses  are  hosting  their  annual  Halloween 
trick or treat event on Thursday, October 25th from 5:00 to 
7:00 p.m.  Children will be walking around town looking for 
the  “BOO”  sign  in  participating  business  windows.  
Attached is a registration form if interested
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Grand Opening!
On October 1, 2018, Bartz 
Viviano will open their doors to 
the Waterville community.  In 
addition to the made-to-order 
flower arrangements and “grab & 
go” sets, they will also feature 
gifts such as candles, jewelry, 
Kate Spade items, stationary and 
much more! 

Come out and see the new store 
at their Grand Opening Party and 
Ribbon Cutting on Saturday, 
October 13th from 11:00 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m.  They will have many 
specials going on that day as well 
as refreshments for everyone to 
enjoy.   

Bartz Viviano is located in the 
Kroger plaza next to La Banda 
Mexican Restaurant. 

1097 Pray Boulevard 
Waterville, Ohio 43566 

419-474-1600 

www.bartzviviano.com 

Monday - Friday:   9 am - 6 pm 
Saturday:   9 am - 5 pm 
Sunday:   10 am - 2 pm 

http://www.bartzviviano.com
http://www.bartzviviano.com
mailto:joanna@watervillechamber.com
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Pictured above is Mandi Brannan, Sandi Denniss, and Carla Lammers 
at StoryPoint’s September After Hours meeting.

Welcome New Members
Please welcome the following new members to the Chamber:

Reichert Jewelers - 147 East Airport Highway,  Swanton, Ohio 
43558,   Phone:  419-826-1120

Cleveland Clinic - 9500 Euclid Avenue LL 2-1, Cleveland, Ohio 
44195,   Phone:  216-314-6624

Westgate Insurance Agency, Inc. - 3450 West Central Avenue 
Ste. #344, Toledo, Ohio 43606,   Phone:  419-536-2213

Final Open House and Walking Tour
The Waterville Historical Society will be opening its museum 
doors for the last time this year on Saturday, October 20 from 
9:00 a.m. until  12:00 p.m.  The public is  invited to view the 
exhibits in the Robbins and Sargent House museums and the 
final time for the WWI exhibits in the Robbins House.  Two 
tours will  be led, one meeting at the Robbins House at 9:00 
a.m.  for  a  shuttle  ride  or  walk,  and  the  second  meeting  at 
Wakeman  Hall  at  noon  for  a  walking  tour.   The  Archival 
Research Center is also open at Wakeman Hall from 10:00 a.m. 
until 2:00 p.m. that day.  
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2018 Officers and 
Board of Directors

President:   Mandi Brannan 
Past President:  Brenda 
Mossing 
Vice-President:   Jerel Fish 
Treasurer:   Matt Keel 
Executive Director:  Corina 
Pfleghaar 

Board of Directors:  
Jeremiah Wagner 

Molly Good 
Mark Harris 

Carla Lammers 
Brenda Michalski 

Erin Navarre 
Jeff Lark 

Sam Ansara 

Representatives: 
Nancy Perry 

Todd Dickerson 
Dennis Jones 
Bryan Allard
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Historical Waterville Spooktacular
The  Waterville  Historical  Society  will  again  hold  their  Halloween 
Spooktacular on Thursdays, October 25 from 5 -  7 pm.  Take a walk 
from Third Street to Farnsworth Road and be directed down a spooky 
alley that leads to our River Road campus where you will be greeted 
with ghost stories around a campfire and games.  There will also be a 
photo  booth,  coffee  from Biggby  Coffee,  and  the  Holey  Toledough 
doughnut truck!

Upcoming BWC Webinars
The October employer webinar provides information about employees 
working out of state, navigating BWC’s updated website, outstanding 
rebate  checks,  upcoming  important  employer  deadlines  and  our 
monthly safety tip. For more information, visit www.bwc.ohio.gov.

Tuesday, October 9, 2018 - 1:30 to 1:50 p.m.
Thursday, October 25, 2018 - 11:30 to 11:50 p.m.

Future Newsletters
Does your  business  have an upcoming promotion or  event?   Let  us 
know and we will make sure to include it in our monthly newsletter.  
Please email joanna@watervillechamber.com with the information!

Team Johnson is excited to introduce the next one-of-a-kind, custom 
built mobile entertainment/transportation vehicle arriving to serve 
Toledo/Northwest Ohio in Septmeber, 2018!
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2019 
Dates 

March 9- Art 
and Wine Gala 
at Nazareth Hall

June 6-8- 
Waterville 
Community 
Garage Sale

June 15- Rock 
the Block Party

July - WACC 
Golf Outing 
(date to be 
determined)

September 
28- Roche de 
Boeuf Festival 
and Parade 

mailto:joanna@watervillechamber.com
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Dear Business Owner and Chamber Member: 
 
We are excited to invite you to participate in the annual downtown Waterville 
Halloween Boo-To-Do for the children on Thursday, October 25th from 5:00 to 7:00 
p.m.   
 
Participants are invited to pass out candy, stickers, or anything you would like to 
share with our children for a safe Trick or Treat event.  Downtown businesses are 
welcome to set up inside or in front of their business.  We will still have the small 
BOO Ghosts to put in your window.   
 
Other Waterville businesses may set up tables in the downtown area to pass out 
their treats.  There will be no assigned spaces.  If you would like to participate, 
please register before Thursday, October 18th.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Corina Pfleghaar 
Executive Director 
Waterville Area Chamber of Commerice 
PH: 419-878-5188 FAX: 419-878-5199 
Email: admin@watervillechamber.com  
 
 
_____YES!  I WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE! 
 
COMPANY NAME: _______________________________________________ 
 
CONTACT NAME: ________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE: ________________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL: ________________________________________________________ 
 


